Communication : C 35
Committee of the Whole (2)
May 12, 2021

Agenda ltem # 4

rrom: I

Sent: Sunday, May 09, 2021 9:21 AM

To: maurizio.bevilacqua@vaghan.ca; DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>;
Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Jackson, Linda <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Antoine, Mark <Mark.Antoine@vaughan.ca>; Peverini, Mauro
<MAURO.PEVERINI@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] City of Vaughan Committee of the Whole Meeting 6-storey condominium
proposal at Velmar and Rutherford Road.

Hello Mayor and fellow Councillors;

| been a resident of Weston Down for 27 years and live on .Polo Crescent.

Where this condominium is being present to you | totally REJECT! This poor planning, and should not
approve for the profits for the Developer!

Why do you support medium density on a site which was designed for low-designation?

Why is the Clerks and Planning Department approve the Developer concessions on density, height,
and setbacks?

| hope you the Mayor and you fellow Councillors have a conscious would not approve this 6-storey
condominium proposal.

If approve this 6-storey condominium, | believe you do not represent the voice of the people of this
community but represent the one Developer.

Please reject this 6-storey condominium, this was designed for low-density.



Thank you for expressing my opinion, please represent the people not for profits of one person.

Please Stay Safe
Antonio Parente
Resident of. Polo Crescent



